
 

 

 

March 5, 2019 

Palouse Patchers General Meeting 

The March meeting started at 7 PM with introduction of visitors. Thank you notes from Heifer 
International, The Renaissance Fair Children’s art program and CASA were noted. A special thank you to 
Iris for running the CASA program for years! 

We need a nominating committee chair! NEED NOMINATIONS for Secretary, Vice President and Quilt 
Show Chair!!!! 

Karen Adams has raffle tickets to sell for the raffle quilt “Moonlight Sonata”. 

Next Quilt Camp will be April 3-7, 2019 Ann will be taking money ($212 total cost) until March 20. 

There will be a form online for emergency contact information and camp contact information Working 
on massage information. 

QUILT SHOW 

Our Quilt Show will be April 13 and 14 at the Fairgrounds. Sign up sheets are at the PP meetings, and 
online through a link at the PP website. If you are a chair you need to try to help newbies understand 
their roles. 

Quilt registration for the show is open now-register early, you can always un-register if you do not 
complete the quilt in time. 

After quilts are hung on Friday morning EVERYONE MUST CLEAR OUT of the fairgrounds. Vendors will be 
setting up their booths, and we need to let them get at it.  No cookie delivery on Friday. We will still 
have the friends and family viewing Friday evening at 7PM with voting for quilters choice. 

A list of vendors for the show is on the PP website. 

The raffle quilt sold 10 dollars worth of tickets at Banner Bank, and $79 at the Winter Market. 

Fabric Exchange at MAY Meeting: Bring a half yard of ugly fabric in brown paper bag to exchange, and to 
complete a quilt for entry in the Latah County Fair. 

SET UP FOR APRIL MEETING: Joan Tozer and Karen Owsley 

Tool Time 

Show and Tell 

Program: 

Julene Ewart discussed her art and influences. Awesome! 


